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Mr Maurice Kirk
The Marlpits

St Donats
Llantwit Major
CF61 1ZB

26" May 2010
Dear Mr Kirk
Re Access to your Health Records

You have requested, by email on the 13™ May 2010, a copy of your health
records. Your records will be copied and sent to you by the 17" of June 2010

As we sent copies to you previously on the 18" November 20089, we will be
sending copies of all entries made since that date and will include copies of
radiology images and reports and any other health records held within ABMU
LHB.

Will you please supply us with an address to which these copies can be sent
safely

You have stated that reports were missing from the original copy records that
were sent to you; these included reports written by Dr Bagshaw and Dr
Sylvester. We have been advised that these reports do not exist as they were
never written.

However the report written by Professor Wood is in your health record and
was/should have been included previously; it will be sent to you with the other
copies in due course.

The “Texas Reports” have been returned to the psychiatric institution in Texas
as they were not our property, no copies were kept.

| await your reply regarding an address to which to send the copy records.
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